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SHELLEY K1~HAULANI PE’A

EDUCATION

M.Ed. Chaminade University of Honolulu
Curriculum and Instruction

Kahuawaiola Indigenous Teacher Education May 2002
Graduate Program Certificate — UH Hilo

B.S. Brigham Young University — Hawai’i
Elementary Education

EXPERIENCE

Kamehameha Schools Jan 2014-presen
Ho’okahua — Cultural Specialist II

‘Aulani, A Disney Resort & Spa June 2016-Sep 2018
‘Olelo Room Server

Noa Noa Hawai’i Nov 2015-Jan 2017
Retail Sales Associate (On-call)

Ke Kula ‘o Samuel M. Kamakau, LPCS Aug 2000-Dec 2013
Kumu, Papa 5-6

ACCOMPLISHMENTS
Lei Queen 2013
Aloha Festivals Royal Court Queen 2007
Aloha Festivals Pã’fl Queen 2019

VOLUNTEER
King Kamehameha Celebration Commissioner 3 years
Pearl Harbor Hawaiian Civic Club, 1st VP & board member 2 years
Princess of island pa’u units (King Kamehameha Celebration Floral Parade) 11 years
Teach ‘Olelo Hawai’i class to the Papakolea Community 2 years
Guardian at Hale Ali’i o ‘lolani 4 years

References Available Upon Request
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ROYAL ORDER OF KAMEHAMEHA I
OFFICE OF THE ALI’I ‘AIMOKU — Hawai’i Chapter #1

Ali’i Sir Arthur W.K. Aiu, KGCK
P.O. Box 23122

Honolulu, Hawai’i 96823

December 29, 2020

Boards and Commissions
Executive Chambers
415 S. Beretania Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Governor Ige:

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for ReaDpointment - Trevor Kainoa Dames, Kina Kamehameha
Celebration Commission. Royal Order of Kamehameha I Representative

This letter is sent to respectfully request the reappointment ofTrevor Kainoa Dames as the Royal Order of
Kamehameha I’s (ROOKI) representative on the King Kamehameha Celebration Commission (KKCC) for
another term.

Kainoa has honorably served the KKCC by bringing his leadership abilities to ensure continued success and
perpetuation of Hawai’i’ s longest observed holiday that was proclaimed by King Kamehameha V in 1871.
His active membership in the ROOKI has kept the membership informed and involved in the various
celebration events throughout the Islands.

Your kind consideration of Kainoa Dames’ reappointment is sincerely appreciated. Please feel free to contact
me should you have any further questions.

Respectfully submitted,

4~-~)~ .C2-~
Ali’i Sir Arthur W.K. Aiu, KGCK
Ali’i ‘Aimoku o Hawai’i 1
Royal Order of Kamehameha I
Hawai’ i Chapter


